
nances and dates for dances and other functions are handled by the Entertainment 
Committee composed of Chairman Gallagher, Mahoney and Lennon. The Athletic 
Committee controls all non intercollegiate activities in the college. Members of this 
committee which arranged the intra-mural basketball tournament are Chairman Bus­
sell, Brachocki, Hutter and Sammon. Various other special committees are formed by 
the council to meet the needs of the situation.

Pursuing its fundamental aim embodied in the preamble to the constitution of a 
greater college spirit, the council of 1940-41 has attempted to match the successes 
of its predecessors. Through the encouragement of the council, the participation of 
the college in the National Federation of
Catholic College Students, National De­
bater’s Federation and Conference of Inter­
national Relations Clubs has succeeded in 
gaining recognition for Saint Francis Col­
lege as one of the leaders in inter-collegiate 
activities.

The Senior members are Joseph Bischoff,
Joseph Brachocki, J. V. Gallagher, Albert 
Paganini; Junior members Gerard Bussell,
Joseph Finnen, Donal Mahoney; Sopho­
more members Jerome Lennon, Michael 
Hutter; Freshman member Paul Sammon.



DEBATING
THE Debating Society of Saint Francis College has 

just completed another successful chapter since its 
institution. Under the councillorship of Mr. Francis 
A. Delaney, Professor of Speech, the club partici­
pated in Intra-society and Inter-collegiate debates. 
The topics of discussion were, “The Johnson Act” 
and “The Release Time Bill.” Outside debates con­
tested the proposition, Resolved: “The Nations of the 
Western Hemisphere Should Form a Permanent
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Among the many institutions to meet St. Francis 
on the speakers platform were Fordham, St. Johns, 
Brooklyn. Columbia, Good Counsel, Sienna and 
Rensellear. The team also sent Thomas Mulrine, 
Robert Kirwin and Paul Sammon as representatives 
to the Eastern Inter-collegiate Debating Conference 
which convened at Rochester University.

Prospects for the coming year are encouraging 
with the arrangement of a more extensive program. 
The seasoned men of the organization are Mulrine, 
Kirwin, Sammon, Shelly, Hermida and Gilchrist.


